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2013 SETA Public Information Committee 
 

SETA Assembly Committee Meeting 
Saturday April 27th, 2013 

 
Delta Club – Houston, TX 

 
Attendance: The list below indicates those people in attendance and the position that they have agreed 
to fill if any: 

 
NAME POSITION 

David A Roster Liaison 
Elizabeth J Visitor 
Ron C SETA Chair 
Chris R Secretary 
Tom K PIC Chair 

 

OPENING: 
 

The meeting opened at 12:10pm. Attendees were asked to introduce themselves. An attendance sheet 
was passed around. 

 
Introductions were made. 

 
The secretary read the minutes from the April Area Assembly break out session. 

 
OLD BUSINESS 

 
Ron C. asked for an update on what happened with the Bellaire radio station (BOP Radio) that was 
requesting information about AA. It was determined that this station’s was located in either district 51 or 
20, Tom advised that District 20 meets the first Saturday of the month at the Council on Alcohol and 
Drugs and that he would be in attendance at that meeting and would bring it up. If 20 elects not to act 
then we will take charge. 

 
David volunteered to research how we go about getting PSA’s from Intergroup and the various formats 
available. 

 
NEW BUSINESS 

 
The secretary announced the need for a new Roster Liaison due to Mary’s resignation. David A. 
volunteered to fill the position. This was seconded and approved. Elizabeth J. volunteered to back 
up/assist David. 

 
Because we do not yet have a clear picture of how many PI committees we have in the SE Texas Area, it 
was decided that David Arp will reach out to the Area DCM’s to gain information regarding their various PI 
Committees. (Does your district have one? Who is the Chair? Contact info, etc) He will compile this 
information in to a roster for our use. 

 
David outlined a plan of action to begin distributing PSA’s and volunteered to begin compiling a list of 
area radio stations. This will be discussed at the May meeting. 

 
CLOSE: 

 
No other matters were raised. 
The meeting was closed at 1:05PM with the responsibility statement. 
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Respectfully submitted by: 

Chris R. 


